
 
RFP 2015-044 

Request for Proposals 
Town of Stratford, Connecticut 

Stratford Avenue & Honeyspot Road Intersection and Streetscape Improvements 

The Town of Stratford will accept proposals for the design of Stratford Avenue & Honeyspot 
Road Intersection and Streetscape Improvements project in the Town of Stratford.   

Sealed Proposals for this Project must be received by the Purchasing Agent on September 30, 
2015 at 3:00pm. 

Introduction 

The Town of Stratford is seeking proposals from Qualified Engineering Firms to Design and 
perform Construction Administration for the Stratford Avenue (CT Rte. 130) & Honeyspot Road 
Intersection and Streetscape Improvements project.   The project entails a complete redesign of 
the existing signalized intersection on Stratford Ave, where Honeyspot Road and South Avenue 
meet, as well as intersection improvements and a new traffic signal on Honeyspot Road at the 
Spada Blvd / Exit 31 WB on-ramp to I-95 and intersection and traffic signal improvements on 
Honeyspot Road the Mt Carmel / Exit 31 EB off ramp from I-95, and associated streetscape 
improvements on Honeyspot Rd from I-95 to Stratford Ave.  The Town’s proposal for Stratford 
Ave intersection is a roundabout design to eliminate the traffic signal, increasing traffic efficiency 
and safety, as well as making the intersection an aesthetic focal point from I-95 and along Rte 
130.  The alignment and new signal at Spada Blvd are intended to increase the level of service 
during peak hours at this portion of the interchange as well as promote safe site distances at the 
I-95 overpass. 

The design of this project is funded by the Town of Stratford and the construction will be funded 
by the CT Department of Transportation LOTCIP program.  The Connecticut Metropolitan 
Council of Governments (METROCOG) is assisting the Town with administering this project. 

All submissions should be clearly marked “RFP 2015-044 Stratford Avenue & Honeyspot Road 
Intersection and Streetscape Improvements”. Respondents must submit three (3) copies of their 
proposal along with one (1) digital copy to: 

Michael Bonnar 
Purchasing Agent 

2725 Main St,  
Stratford, CT 06615 


